
 

Marshall Construction has continued with 

structural steel erection in the 3rd and 4th 

grade classrooms. Also, they are preparing for 

a 32,000 square foot concrete pour next 

week. 
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New Alamo Elementary - N. Main  

Marshall Construction has completed  

85% of the structural steel. Long span 

joists for the gym and cafeteria are being 

unloaded. Sub-grade preparation and 

forming started on the south driveway 

for the 600 yard concrete pour sched-

uled for next week. 
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       Week of November 4-8, 2013          



 

Marshall Construction has the traditional “Topping 

Out” Tree placed at the completion of all structural 

steel in place. The installation of metal decking will 

be a portion of the roof system. Concrete poured 

included the driveway, all visitors parking and drive, 

and two thirds of staff parking connecting the turn 

around on the north side of the campus. 
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Hwy 146 Elementary Groundbreaking Ceremony 
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New Elementary - Eastpoint 

On Wednesday, many people from the school district, Board of       

Trustees, and the Baytown community gathered for the groundbreaking 

ceremony of the new elementary at Highway 146. Dr. Cavazos spoke of 

the importance of the Bond and building our new campuses, due to the 

growth of our community. Children were present, they recited the 

pledges, sang songs, and participated in imprinting their hands in concrete 

to commemorate the ceremony. 
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Horizon has placed gate posts at the 

entrance of the new parent drive at Blue 

Heron. Also, the last portion of the drive 

was poured up to the road.              

Approximately 250 yards of concrete 

were poured to complete the drive. 
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Horizon had a concrete pour of approximately 

400 yards, which was placed on the north half 

of the lot.  A large pump truck was used to 

place the concrete. The last quadrant of the 

lot was prepared for placement of concrete 

that’s scheduled over the weekend.. 
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BOND & NON BOND      

 

 
Ross S. Sterling North Parking -  The contract with G. W. Phillips was approved by the Board of 

Trustees on October 28, 2013. A preconstruction meeting is 

being scheduled. 

 

Sterling; Ronnie Kluch Entrance- The contract with General Construction Company will go to    

   the Board of Trustees on November 11 for approval.  

 

Impact Early College High School - PBK commences the design phase.  

 

Program Management- RFQ bids were accepted and evaluated. Bids will go the Board of Trustees    

  on November 11, 2013 for approval. 

Pending Projects 


